August 9, 2007

Honorable Mayor Becker
City Hall

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, W1 53403

Re: 2036 Case Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin
Greetings Mayor Becker:

I am shocked and appalled at what my family and I as well as our neighborhood are going
through since last moth. I know if I had not witnessed it myself, I would not believe it.

Ilive at 2034 Case Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin. The house at 2036 Case Avenue, Racine,
Wisconsin has become a rental property owned by Derrick Martin.

The renter, a young man and the people who stay with him have three dogs. They let the
dogs out to defecate and urinate in the yard, right in front of my kitchen and will not pick
up the feces.

There are days when we can not open our doors for a swarm of flies attaching us. The
usage of our backyard is out of the question due to the stench and flies.

Mayor Becker, I am seeking your help to eradicate this problem. The
Health/Environmental Department is in a holding pattern. This matter needs to be
eradicated immediately. This is unhealthy and plam nasty. It also deteriorates the value of
the neighborhood.

Mayor Becker, I employ you to expedite the clean up of 2036 Case Avenue, Racine,
Wisconsin. This should not exist in the City of Racine. It does not comply with “A good

place to live”.

My contact information is; 262-634-1435 or {resagjohn/@ait ner.

Respectfully

Tresa Johnson



